
 

 

INFORMATION 
Western Power’s Proposed Revisions to the Access Arrangement for the 

Western Power Network –Errata sheet received from Western Power 
TIME EXTENDED FOR PUBLIC SUBMISSIONS 

The Economic Regulation Authority has extended the time for public submissions on 
Western Power’s proposed revisions to its access arrangement for the Western Power 
Network, to Monday 5 December 2011.  

The extension is made in response to an errata sheet provided by Western Power listing 
corrections and clarifications that should be considered when reviewing Western Power’s 
access arrangement revisions submission that was submitted on 30 September 2011. It 
covers errata for the proposed revisions to the Access Arrangement, the Price List 
Information, the Access Arrangement Information and Appendix A of the Access 
Arrangement Information.  

The Authority has determined that a time extension is necessary to properly consider all 
matters, and it is also satisfied that it has taken all reasonable steps to fully utilise the times 
and processes available within Chapter 4 of the Electricity Networks Access Code 2004.  
The extension has been provided pursuant to the requirements of sections 4.66(d) and 4.64 
of the Access Code.   

The Authority first published Western Power’s proposed access arrangement revisions on 7 
October with an accompanying notice inviting public submissions, which were to be lodged 
by Monday, 21 November 20011.  The Authority has determined that a time extension of ten 
business days is necessary. 

Interested parties are therefore advised that the revised deadline for submissions on 
Western Power’s proposed access arrangement revisions is 4:00 pm (WST) on Monday, 5 
December 2011. 

Submissions should be marked to the attention of Tyson Self, Manager Projects Access.   

Postal address: PO Box 8469, PERTH BC WA 6849 
Office address: Level 6, 197 St Georges Terrace, PERTH WA 6000 
Email address: publicsubmissions@erawa.com.au 

Confidentiality 

In general, all submissions from interested parties will be treated as being in the public 
domain and placed on the Authority's website.  Where an interested party wishes to make a 
submission in confidence, it should clearly indicate the parts of the submission for which 
confidentiality is claimed, and specify in reasonable detail the basis for the claim.  Any claim 
of confidentiality will be considered in accordance with the provisions of the Access Code, 
sections 14.12 to 14.15. 

The publication of a submission on the Authority’s website shall not be taken as indicating 
that the Authority has knowledge either actual or constructive of the contents of a particular 
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submission and, in particular, whether the submission in whole or part contains information 
of a confidential nature and no duty of confidence will arise for the Authority. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Tyson Self 
Manager Projects Access 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Richard Taylor 
Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Ph: 61 8 9381 2144 
Fax: 61 8 9381 3877 

 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
4 November 2011 

 

 


	/
	Information
	Western Power’s Proposed Revisions to the Access Arrangement for the Western Power Network –Errata sheet received from Western Power
	Time extended for Public submissions



